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ISSUE: HAZARDOUS WASTE 

On Saturday, April 30, Senator Ortt took part in a Special Waste Drop-Off event in his

hometown of North Tonawanda. Dozens of Niagara County residents showed their

commitment to protecting the environment and others by properly disposing their old

electronics and hazardous, household items. 

A press release is attached for additional information about the event.  

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/robert-g-ortt
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/hazardous-waste

